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POSTER BOARDS 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 47/14 9 JUNE 2014 

The purpose of this report is to ask Members to consider a proposal for the more effective management of 
the towns’ poster boards.  

NO. DETAIL 

1)  BACKGROUND 

a) The town has 18 poster boards owned and managed by the Isle of Wight Council according to 
their list attached to this report. 

b) As the list – updated in May last year – shows, most need some attention and maintenance. 

c) In addition, the information on them is both incomplete and out of date. 

d) Concern about the negative impression they give about the town to residents and visitors alike 
was raised at the latest meeting of the Public Buildings Working Group together with a proposal 
about their future management. 

2)   FUTURE MANAGEMENT 

a) The proposal, following an offer from Ventnor Fringe to manage the boards on behalf of 
Ventnor Town Council, is to ask the Isle of Wight Council to release them to the Town Council 
and for the Town Council to invest some resources in their maintenance and agree 
management arrangements for them with Ventnor Fringe. 

b) The proposal clearly has many advantages including: 
o an improvement to the Public Realm 
o innovative management 
o new means of providing information to residents and visitors 
o minimal demand on Town Council staff time.  

3)  RECOMMENDATION 

a) The Town Council is recommended to authorise its Clerk to negotiate with the Isle of Wight 
Council for the transfer of responsibility for the maintenance and use of the 18 Boards to the 
Town Council and report back to a future meeting of the Town Council. 

b) The Town Council is further recommended to ask the Town Clerk, with the assistance of 
Councillor Jim Toogood, to estimate the costs of the necessary upgrade of the Boards and 
bring proposals for it to the same meeting. 

 



 


